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Hi, I’m Granda and I would like to be 

CAPE’s next President. I believe unions 

are important. In 2015 I became a 

CAPE steward, and in 2018 a Director 

on the National Executive Committee. 

CAPE deserves a president who is 

strong, responsive and skilled in 

negotiation. I am that person.  

I know CAPE very well. I am Chair of 

the Equity, Diversity and Inclusion Sub-

Committee and Co-Chair of the Digital 

Disruption and Transformation Sub-

Committee. I am also a member of the 

new Interim Finance Committee.  

Many CAPE members have contacted 

me, expressing frustration in their 

attempts to receive services. When 

people call CAPE they need help 

promptly. If elected, I commit to creating 

and implementing service standards. 

CAPE lacks transparency. Recently I 

attended the Special General Meeting 

on CAPE’s deficit and proposed budget. 

I was dismayed as many questions were 

not answered. If elected, I commit to 

more transparency and to creating a 

committee to determine where 

roadblocks to member engagement 

exist, and how to remove them. 

We need to plan for our future. Hybrid 

work has brought new stresses. Also, 

the implementation of many new data 

and digital policies means that the 

expectations for our work are about to 

change. You need someone 

knowledgeable about these issues and I 

am that person.  

On a personal note, I work as an 

Evaluator and a Data Policy Analyst. I 

hold a M. Sc. and a Graduate Diploma 

in Program Evaluation. I play a variety of 

sports and occasionally write articles for 

the Ottawa Citizen.  

  

Thank you for your consideration.    
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